
OFFICIAL1

The following page outlines important changes which may affect your account with Super SA.

SIGNIFICANT EVENT NOTICE

27 MAY 2022
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Contact Us 
 �	� For further information visit supersa.sa.gov.au, or contact our local Member Services team 

via email at supersa@sa.gov.au or phone 1300 369 315.

From 11 June 2022 there will no longer be a switching fee. 

Before 11 June 2022:
Member Activity Fee Type Amount How and when paid

Switching Fee
One free investment switch each financial 
year. Any additional investment switches 
will cost $20 each*. 

The fee for the second and subsequent 
switches are deducted from your 
account at the time of the switch.

*There is no switching fee for redirecting future contributions.

From 11 June 2022 onwards:
Member Activity Fee Type Amount How and when paid

Switching Fee Nil No switching fee will be charged.

Switching Fee Removal


